

August 28, 2018

Brian MacNeil Kryton International, Inc. 1645 East Kent Avenue Vancouver, BC Canada V5P 2S8

Dear Brian,

Thank you for submitting your entry for an ICRI 2018 Project Award. The Awards committee sincerely thanks you for your efforts in compiling your entry and for your contribution to the excellence of our industry. A diverse panel of judges convened in Kansas City on August 15, 2018 to determine which projects will receive recognition. The session was spirited and there were lots of worthy entries.

CONGRATULATIONS! Your submission for the Goedehoop Collieries Block 7 Project - South Africa is a finalist for the 2018 Project of the Year. All three finalists will present their projects to the audience during the program and the winner will then be announced. If not the winner, your project will receive an Award of Excellence in the Special Projects category for the 2018 ICRI Project Awards Program.

The formal award will be presented at a gala honoring all the winners to be held at the Omaha Marriott Downtown, in Omaha, Nebraska, on Thursday evening, November 8, 2018, during the ICRI 2018 Fall Convention. You will find further details about registration for the awards program and registration for the convention on the ICRI website at www.icri.org.

Winners will receive a framed plaque from ICRI honoring their achievement as well as certificates for all of their named project partners. If you wish to upgrade the certificates to framed plaques, or order additional plaques, a form has been enclosed for your convenience.

We look forward to seeing you in Omaha and welcoming you to the very select group of companies that have received an ICRI project award.

Sincerely,

Elena Kessi

Awards Committee Co-Chair

Dale Regnier

ICRI Chapter Relations Director